
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Online Safety Newsletter 
March 2025  Issue 3. 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a 
wonderful Christmas. This year we will 
continue to send out a half termly 
newsletter with a variety of information 
aimed at supporting our families at 
home with all things online safety 
related.   

With the continued cold weather, time spent indoors on devices is likely to 
increase. The internet can be a fantastic place for children, providing them with 
exciting opportunities. Talking about the positives of going online, keeping the 
conversations broad and valuing your child’s opinion shows that you are 
interested in all aspects of their online world.  

 

Perhaps this is the first time your child has been given a device? Encouraging 
your child to discuss what they enjoy about going online can be a helpful bridge 
to talking about safety messages and more difficult issues in the future. 

 

Click the following links for instructions on how to setup parental controls on 
your children’s devices.  

 

How to setup parental controls – iPhone 

 

 

How to setup parental controls - Android  

 

 

10 key messages to share with your child (source: UK Safer Internet Centre) 

 

1. “You can always come to me if you need help.” This is the most important 
thing to let your child know, and a way to give them confidence to speak to you 
when they need support. 

 

2. “What would you do if this happened…?” Give your child strategies to deal 
with upsetting experiences online 

 

3. “Remember that not everyone is who they say they are online.” Remind your 
child to always tell an adult if anyone they only know online makes them feel 
uncomfortable, or asks to meet up or share personal information or images. 

 

4. . “Keep your personal information safe, and other people’s too.” This includes 
full names, contact details, and real-time locations. 

 

5. “Be respectful to others online.” Remind them if it’s not okay offline... 

 

6. “Think before you post.” Help your child to be aware that their online actions 
can have consequences for themselves and others. 

 

7. “Remember to ask if it’s okay.” Asking for, and receiving permission from 
others online is important before sharing images, adding people into group 
chats, etc 

 

8. “Remember not everything is true online.” Help your child to be a critical 
thinker to find accurate information. 

 

9. “The things other people post online might not always show what their life is 
really like.” Reassure your child that nobody’s life is as perfect as it may seem 
online, and judging yourself against other’s online lives isn’t a fair comparison 

 

10. “Recognise how going online makes you feel and take a break when you 
need to.” Your child may need support in doing this, such as timers and 
reminders. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Get in touch! 
Do you have a question or topic about 
online safety you’d like help with? Email 
the school office with ‘Online Safety’ in the 
subject and we’ll do our best to include it 
in the next edition.   
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jessie & Friends is a series (aimed at 4 – 
7 year olds) of three animations that 
follow the adventures of Jessie, Tia and 
Mo as they begin to navigate the online 
world, watching videos, sharing pictures 
and playing games. There’s also 
a storybook for each episode, to help 
you and your child keep the 
conversation going. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LGLKvxwqDzSXahkoTov0h9NM_ZkJMzi5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-9xh3deQgjrkepbuXe-u4lwwOPHffjah/view?usp=sharing
https://saferinternet.org.uk/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/jessie-and-friends/


 
 

 


